
       

     Calendar   
      11/02/25 — Parents’ Evening Year 5 only  4.00pm-6.00pm     

      12/02/25 — Parents’ Evening all years 6.00pm—8.00pm 

      13/02/25 — Parents’ Evening all years (except Yr 5) 4.00pm—6.00pm 

      14/02/25 — Break up for Half Term 

      24/02/25 — Staff INSET day— Pupils return  25/02/25      

           

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  31st January 2025 

 

Breakfast Club          

One of the items in the Government manifesto was to introduce breakfast club for all children. This 
will be rolled out in September and will be a free service the school will offer.   

Landau Forte Greenacres has been selected by the DFE to trial the free breakfast club, for families of 
primary aged children, from April 2025. It is planned that breakfast club will run from 8.25am until 8.55am every school 
day. Breakfast will be served until 8.45am. 

To assist in planning and preparation for the introduction of breakfast club, we would like to obtain feedback from 
parents/carers to identify the level of interest for this facility. If you would be interested in your child attending breakfast 
club could you please complete and submit the Expression of Interest form by the extended deadline of 1pm on Monday 
3rd February, using the following link:-     https://forms.office.com/e/Qde38QD9FG 

Please note this form is purely to gauge initial interest from families and NOT a booking form, further details will be sent 
to parents when all arrangements have been finalised.   

   

      

 

        

Best Me — This was introduced to pupils in an assembly and is to 

celebrate a lot of things you see in school.   

Each Monday, from 27th January, class teachers will choose one child 

from each class who has portrayed our motto and BEST ME throughout 

the previous week. They will be awarded a Dojo badge in assembly.  

This works alongside our existing three word motto (respectful, resilient 

and ambitious). 

Parents Evenings’ -  Please make an appointment with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress 

in school. Prior to your appointment you will be able to view their work. Times and dates are confirmed below. 

Please note change of dates for Year 5 only due to a swimming gala taking place on 13/2/25. 

There will also be a book fair for you to purchase books on 12th and 13th February.  A voucher will be sent out to all 

parents on Monday 3rd February giving a £1 discount on any order. This is only valid for the 13th February but we can 

hold any order to process on that date, so that the voucher will be valid to use. 

Attendance — We would be grateful if you could encourage your children to be in  school and arrive on time 

so as not to disrupt lessons. We realise there are a number of bugs and infections around and appreciate you letting 

us know when your child is going to be off school so that we can record the absence appropriately. 

If no reason is given for absence, or it is a holiday it will be marked as unauthorised. Any unauthorised absences are 

tracked by the DFE and Staffordshire County Council,  which is where any fines are initiated.   

https://forms.office.com/e/Qde38QD9FG

